

September 30, 2016

Dr. John B. Boone
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation, and Research
Wake Technical Community College
9101 Fayetteville Road
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of May 12, 2016, providing notification that the institution has renamed the Global Supply Chain Certificate to International Logistics Certificate under the existing A.A.S. degree program in Supply Chain Management, effective fall 2016.

Renaming of a program does not constitute a substantive change requiring notification or approval. Please consult the policy entitled *Substantive Change for SACSCOC Accredited Institutions* which can be found on our website at www.sacscoc.org to ensure that unnecessary notifications are not submitted in the future.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Best regards,

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

SLA/ABC:efk

cc: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President

Dr. Larry L. Earvin